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Minutes of Special Meeting - site walk (cancelled)
(approved: June 11, 2018)

Wilton Conservation Commission members Bart Hunter (Chair), Bill Maher, and Jeff Stone arrived at 945 Mason Rd., Wilton, 
lot H-45, at the appointed time (5pm, April 24, 2018) to conduct a Special-Meeting/Site-Walk re: the application of Charles & 
Nadine Hall to subdivide their lot. Mr. Hall was present to meet us.

On advice of his lawyer, Mr. Hall chose to exclude all but members of the Wilton Conservation Commission from his property.

Without general-public access and lacking a quorum, Bart Hunter cancelled the Special-Meeting in compliance with NH RSA 
91-A:2, section II, the NH “Right to Know” law, Open Meeting requirement. As we left, Bart Hunter and Jeff Stone informed 
members of the public that had been turned away and remained nearby off-site, that the meeting had been cancelled and the
reasons (stated above) for the cancellation.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey R. Stone, Acting Recorder 
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